February 7, 2022



Dear Residents and Family Members,

Once again, let us start off by thanking you for your repeated willingness and understanding of the everchanging landscape the Presidential Oaks community is faced with during the Covid-19 pandemic. Our goal has always been to maintain the health and safety of residents and staff. While challenging, our efforts have not gone unnoticed by family members and for that we are sincerely grateful.

Currently at Presidential Oaks there are still active Covid-19 cases. Another round of testing for both residents and staff will take place this week. However, as the infection numbers continue to decline within the building, we feel comfortable returning to a regular visitation schedule. There is no longer a need to call ahead and schedule a visit.

Although scheduling visits is no longer required, please remember all previous restrictions to remain in place. These include:

- No more than two (2) visitors per resident at a time
- All visitors must be screened for temperature and Covid-19 related questions upon entry
- No children age 16 or under will be allowed to visit at this time
- No eating or drinking during visits
- Masks MUST be worn at all times and must cover both your nose and mouth
- Sanitize your hands
- Maintain a 6-foot social distance during your visit

As a reminder, staff members are permitted to discontinue a visit if a guest does not comply with these requirements. There are **NO** exceptions!

Updated information is emailed out and you can also call reception at 225-6644 to receive any updates. Information is also posted on the Presidential Oaks website and Facebook page. Thank you for your understanding and continued cooperation!

Sincerely,

Chris Cavarretta, Administrator Chris.adm@presidentialoaks.org

Tiffany McCarty, Director of Clinical Services nursing@presidentialoaks.org

Sharon Caron, Executive Director, RL/AL resaffairs@presidentialoaks.org